
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 8 By Councillor Lang for answer by the 

Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 12 March 2020 

  In August 2018, there was an in-principle decision to install 

a new speed table on Rosshill Terrace near Dalmeny 

Station. This followed the deputation of the Dalmeny Station 

Residents’ Association to the Transport & Environment 

Committee in October 2017. 

Council officials initially offered to carry out the work “in the 

first weeks” of the 2019 school summer holidays. This was 

then delayed until autumn 2019 and then to spring 2020. 

Question  Can the Convener of Transport and Environment provide 

clarity on when the speed table will be installed? 

Answer   

   

   

 
 


